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TO ALL UNIT 981 MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CPKC ALYTH AND OGDEN: 
 
 

Brothers and Sisters, 
  
As you know we have reached an agreement with CPKC and we are in the processes of ratifying it. 
 
We will be at Alyth GYO on Tuesday February 18 from 2 pm to 5 pm in the Banff room (2nd floor tower 
side) and at Ogden, Building 1, Kingsgate room on Wednesday February 19 from 7 am to 5 pm.  
 
Since we know it will be impossible for everyone to come and see us during these scheduled times, we 
will open a zoom room for those of you who can’t join us to chat about your concerns and answer your 
questions. The link to the zoom will be send on a different Direct Link. 
 
 
You will find enclosed the highlights of the memorandum. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
Nancy, Manny and Jeff 
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